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Accounting

● Trial for two payments per week instead of one.
● Daily life of helping out people with their financial needs.
● Opt-out period ended on the 29th: Receiving the last student fees and allocating them to the

right student groups.

Clubs and Services

● Finishing setting up everyone on RBC Express.
● Finishing reviewing services needs.
● Starting consultation process for the fee consolidation
● Working with ISGs on the referendum period for fee increase.

Budget

● Started the budget revision. I can say we are on the green. Will come up with the revised
budget for the next council meeting.

Funding

● Started the first funding committee. We are still missing councilors. Fun com for a reason. A
pizza if you are in person.

Projects

● Coffee hours for clubs and services.
● Making finances more understood.
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